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March 24, 2020
Valued Butterball Farms, Inc. Supplier:

In accordance with Butterball Farms’ core values, we are committed to safety and maintaining our critical operations to serve our customers and communities who count on us 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, and 365 days a year. Butterball Farms’ Senior Leaders, Supply Chain, Crisis Management, and Human Resources personnel are working collaboratively and taking steps to abide by the efforts designed to prevent further spread of COVID-19 by promoting our co-workers' and our vendors' health and safety while continuing to provide our customers with safe and reliable supply. 
Recently, public officials in the State of Michigan issued a shelter-in-place Executive Order emphasizing social distancing. Specifically, on March 23, 2020, Michigan Governor Gretchen Whitmer announced a shelter-in-place order for the entire state effective at 12:01 a.m. on March 24, 2020. Since Butterball Farms is considered an "essential business" and "essential infrastructure", we have been proactively managing our business continuity plans, and we are well positioned to comply with these orders. In order to effectively continue to support our essential services and meet the needs of our customers, at this time, and until further notice, all of your supplier services and activities should continue, including all deliveries of materials and equipment to Butterball Farms.  
Butterball Farms will continue to communicate with you throughout the days ahead regarding any updated requirements and any identified changes or other general communications to keep you well informed and engaged to help ensure ongoing essential services and support for the customers and communities we serve.  
As suppliers to Butterball Farms, you may identify yourself as essential personnel needed to support a food processor.  In the event that any of your employees require a written work authorization to continue to perform your services or deliver materials and equipment, please contact me, Dustin Furney - Purchasing Manager, at 616-243-0105 or email DustinF@ButterballFarms.com. If you have any questions regarding the work you are performing for Butterball Farms, please reach out to your usual business contact or contact me directly.  
Butterball Farms is committed to delivering on our mission to “Enrich Lives” by continuing to meet our customer’s needs.

Sincerely,
Dustin Furney
Purchasing Manager
